
Commissioners measures forum proved worthwhile for all

Thank you to Jackson County for All and to those who attended the town hall at the Medford Library.

This was an important opportunity for Jackson County citizens from a broad range of political 
perspectives to come together for an informative presentation on county budgeting priorities, the 
reasons for creating the ballot initiatives, and how the proposed changes to the office of commissioner 
will benefit the citizens of our county.

I believe, and from audience participation, whether you were for, against, or undecided, it didn't matter 
— all of us in the room valued the time talking about finding a solution.

Everyone attending had the privilege of participating in true grassroots democracy. That's a good thing.

John Littleton / Medford


